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Note 7-5 M/069 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its 

compliments to the Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD), 

and refers to the Group of Experts on Maritime Narcotrafficking and the commissioners’ decisions 

regarding the chairs and vice-chairs of the different groups of experts to be adopted during CICAD’s sixty-

eighth regular session.  

 

 In this regard, Peru considers the work of the aforementioned Group of Experts highly important, 

particularly as it relates to the promotion and strengthening of international cooperation to counter drug 

trafficking, taking into account that the maritime domain continues to be one of the main scenarios to 

transport illicit drugs.  

 

 Thus, the Government of Peru presents its candidacy for the Vice-chair of the Group of Experts 

on Maritime Narcotrafficking for the 2021 period.  

 

 The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the CICAD Executive 

Secretariat the assurances of its highest and distinguished consideration. 

 

Washington D.C., July 27, 2020 

 

To the Honorable  

Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD)  

Washington, D.C. 

 


